
 

Mailing Address: 

117 Limestone Lane 

Winchester, VA 22602 

Physical Address: 

365 Rock Harbor Drive  

Winchester, VA 22602 

Phone: 540-722-7111 

Toll Free: 866-273-1934 

Fax: 540-722-1139 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to this free newsletter 

send an e-mail to therock@rockharborgolf.com 
We’re on Facebook, 

Twitter and Instagram 
We’re on the web 

Rockharborgolf.com 
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Curt’s Corner 
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General Manager & Pro: 

Well, another season of events is completed with the help of 
Mother Nature.  This past month, we had some really successful     
outside outings that helped out the local area with the Holiday Season            
approaching:  the “Chain of Checks” outing and the "Turkeys for 
Sharing” outing. 

Please, make sure to cash in all of your Rock Harbor Gift        
Certificates from this past season's Member Outings.  We will be    
having, as usual, some season ending sales to clear out some of the 
older merchandise and make room for the new items.  

Starting in November there will be a ‘Putter Sale’ from these    
well-known golf companies that we keep in inventory:  TaylorMade,        
Titleist, Bettinardi, Mizuno and 
Odyssey.  Make sure to stop 
by and check out these very 
nice putters. 

We have installed and 
opened up our new Driving 
Range!  I believe that this new 
practice surface will be an     
asset to all of those players 
that enjoy practicing and all of 
the ones that should. 

There still is a lot of 
time left in the season.  So, 
make plans to come out and 
enjoy this beautiful time of 
the year. 

Our new Driving Range, pictured 
right. 



calendar this year.  We 
are presently taking 
Christmas party     
reservations.  If you 
have a company, or a 
very large family and 
don't want to deal 
with the mess and 
cooking, give us a call 
and see if we have a 
date for your    
Christmas party. 

We are running 
Pizza and Wings on 
Friday Night, and   
also on Sunday, so 

 Fresh From The Grill 
Beau Rud iger ,   
RH Gr i l l  Manager :  

We are having 
some good golf 
weather to end the 
month of October.  
Hopefully November 
will give us some    
decent golf days.  I'm 
working on lining up 
the "Thanksgiving 
Without Cooking."    
I should have the 
menu out this week, 
since Thanksgiving is 
early on the          

make sure you take          
advantage of our wing 
prices.  Our hours are 
changing, we will notify 
you of our new hours 
by email in the next 
week or so.  We have 
Daylight Savings 
Time coming up on        
November 5th as a 
heads up. Make sure 
that, if you           
haven't tried the     
Friday Night Pizza 
and Wings, you do! 

 

Have a 
safe and 
happy  
Turkey 
Day!! 

The Green 
Chris Dieter, Course Superintendent: 

What a different year 2023 has been.  Starting with a long, cool Spring, the Daylilies on 
the course grew to the healthiest sizes I have ever seen!  Then, came the drought...  Thanks to 
the water from the Quarry, we never ran out of water.  The deer ate the healthy Daylilies 
while the rest of their food was drying up.  The drought also held the Crepe Myrtle blooms 
back until late September.  The positive side of it all, there was plenty of good weather for golf. 

Coming into the Fall, let us not forget up-and-coming Frost Delays.  Please, remember, I 
gain nothing by holding you back from playing golf. Frost Delays are completely to protect the 
course from damage.  The damage being frozen grass plants getting crushed by golf carts and 
foot traffic.  I promise you; we will get you on the course as soon as possible. 

What is happening on the golf course?  You may have noticed repairs on several greens. 
Some are just spots which have been worn out with foot traffic or equipment traffic.  We also 
had some damage from foxes (pictured on the right). 

We are always repairing damages to keep the greens in 
the best condition possible for your enjoyment. 

Rock #11 Bunker was completed, and we have started 
on the right bunker on    
Boulder #16. 
 Now, begins leaf      
season.  We will pick up the 
leaves just often enough so 
that I will have enough golf 
balls to play some next year. 
 Thank you for your donations.  

Please, remember to repair your divots and ball marks, and if 
you see someone abusing any golf course, report it! 

 Just in case you were wondering, I had a great time in 
Ireland! (And even found us a few new mowers, pictured on 
the right.) 

  

Rock #11 Bunker, pictured above. 
 
Boulder # 16, pictured below. 


